Maharshi Dayanand University Rohtak

Important Notice

(For kind attention of B.Ed students)

It is hereby notified that those candidates of B.Ed (regular course) who have not yet
submitted their inter-university Migration Certificate, are provisionally being allowed to take
the annual examination commencing on July 2, subject to the condition that they will submit
the Migration Certificate within 2 month along with late fees of Rs. 1000. If they fail to submit
the Migration Certificate their result will be cancelled. All such candidates may contact their
respective college(s) for issue of their Admit Card/Roll number.

This permission has been given by the Vice-Chancellor taking lenient view in student’s

interest.

Registrar



